
San Diego Public Library locations 

will be closed Wednesday, March 31

for César Chávez Day.

“Once social change begins it cannot be reversed. You cannot uneducate the 
person who has learned to read. You cannot humiliate the person who feels 

pride. You cannot oppress the people that are not afraid anymore.”

Pickup Service, In-Person Service & phone 
line hours will resume on Thursday


